
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 1:00 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Denis Lamarche

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This hearing is about the distribution/delivery of hydro provided to us. My personal residence and seasonal
residence are right beside each other on two different lots. My usage on the personal residence for last months bill
was
1221 KWH and the delivery was $64.48, my usage for my seasonal dwelling for last month was 463KWH and the
delivery was $80.09. I think we are paying our fair share.




